WINTHROP HIGH SCHOOL PARENT/TEACHER CLUB

Dear Parents/Guardians/Staff:

The Winthrop High School Parent/Teacher Club would like to take this opportunity to welcome you to the 2019-

2020 school year. The WHS Parent/Teacher Club is a group that helps support quality public education at WHS. We
hold regular meetings throughout the school year to discuss concerns, issues and suggestions. We sincerely hope you will
become an active member of the Winthrop High School Parent/Teacher Club. Annual dues are $15.00 per family.
Attached you will find a membership form. Please fill out the form and return with your dues to the high school office.

The WHS Parent/Teacher Club will sponsor various programs throughout the school year. Funds raised

throughout the year will directly benefit activities and students at WHS. Some of these include:

10% Breakfast: Each Spring students are notified if they have achieved a spot in the top 10% of their class. The
PTC provides breakfast for the student and their families.

Staff Appreciation: Each year teachers and staff are treated to a luncheon to show our appreciation for all they
do for our students and the school community.

Class Night: During Senior Week the senior class is served a traditional pasta dinner followed by an awards
ceremony. We will award monetary scholarships to deserving seniors, who have been recommended by the
teachers in each department. Additionally, we present each graduate with a gift that evening.

Scholarship Awards: Distributed on Class Night — over $2,700 annually have been awarded to students in years

past.

The Winthrop High School Parent/Teacher Club will have one fundraiser to help support our high school

community. Our fundraiser will be a Lottery Calendar, which will be for the month of October. Information regarding

this fundraiser will be on our School website and included with this welcome letter.
The PTC meeting will have the following members in attendance:

* Principal, Matthew Crombie (twitter @winthropHS)

* Vice Principal, Michael Capasso

* PTC Board Member and Treasurer, Mary Gillis

¢ PTC Board Member, Christine Snow

* PTC Board Member, Cathy Norris

¢ Freshman Class President, TBD

*  Freshman Class Advisors, TBD

* Sophomore Class President, Mia Martucci

* Sophomore Class Advisors, Deb Chavis

¢ Junior Class President, Jenna Dorr

* Junior Class Advisors, Marissa Ferarra and Alyssa Daigneault

¢ Senior Class President, Ryan Parker

* Senior Class Advisors, Dave Palen and Jen Capone

* National Honor Society Advisor, Maria Flanagan and Dan Toulouse

¢ Student Council, Jen Rowley and Dan Curran

We look forward to seeing you as we start a new year! The dates for the upcoming meetings are as follows:
¢ September 16, 2019 (Monday)
¢ November 12, 2019 (Tuesday)
e January 13, 2020 (Monday)
*  March 23, 2020 (Monday)
¢ May 18, 2020 (Monday)
* All meetings are held in the Winthrop High School Cafeteria and will start at 6:30 p.m.

Thank you, The Winthrop High School Parent/Teacher Club Board n
Like us on Facebook! Winthrop High School Parent/Teacher Club




